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Dear Families and Community Members, 
 
As of September 8,2020, all students will be receiving breakfast and lunch 
free. This includes meals at school and remote learning days from home 
for the entire week. This funding is due to the USDA extending free meals 
to kids and is expected to last through December 31,2020, or until funds 
run out. All children in our area are welcome to participate through 18 
years of age.  Parents will be notified of any changes that may occur.  
 
To place to-go-orders for the week please contact your child's building 
office by 9:00 a.m. on Mondays or by emailing kfowkes@ulschools.com. 
All orders must include a contact phone number. Pick up time for all 
to-go-meals will be from 11:30- 12:30 on ​Mondays only​. Pick up 
locations will be at the ES school bus ramp and the HS commons doors. 
 
You are still encouraged to complete your free/reduced application on the 
school website because as of January 1, 2021, we will revert back to 
regular priced meals. 
Any questions please call Kathy Fowkes, Director of Food Service @ 
740-782-1181, ext. 3934. 
 
 
Ben Porter 
Superintendent 
Union Local School District 


